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On June 3rd, 2022 the Clerk of Superior Court was notified that their recent financial 
audit had no exceptions. All financial transactions are being processed perfectly! 

One of the many responsibilities of the Clerk of the Superior Court is the management 
of financial transactions and records. Accordingly, the Arizona Code of Judicial 
Administration 1-401 requires the Clerk’s office to undergo an independent review of its 
accounting records, procedures, automated financial management system records, and 
internal controls at a minimum of every three years. In April of 2022, the Clerk’s office 
received such an audit, during which the independent auditing agency found them to be 
in full compliance with State statutes and rules. 

“I am very proud of my team and the work we have put in during this first year of my 
tenure as Clerk to ensure that we meet our obligations to the County and the judicial 
system. Audits are stressful but necessary. I give huge kudos to my team for such an 
accomplishment,” stated Christina Spurlock, Mohave Clerk of the Superior Court.  


